
 

 
PLANNING COMMISSION 

NOTICE OF CONTINUANCE 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Planning Commission of 
the City of West Hollywood, at their regular meeting held on 
Thursday, May 21, 2015, has officially continued the item 
(notated below) to Thursday, June 18, 2015.  
 
 

PUBLIC HEARING 
 

948-954 N. SAN VICENTE BOULEVARD 
WEST HOLLYWOOD, CALIFORNIA 

 
Applicant is requesting to demolish three multi-family apartment 
buildings on two contiguous lots and construct a four-story, 
eighteen-unit apartment building with a subterranean parking 
garage. 
 
 

 David K. Gillig 
  

 DAVID K. GILLIG 
COMMISSION SECRETARY 
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